
 

CIGNA, 

 

As a member of Boilermakers Local 363, I recently discovered that you and the 

HSHS hospital network, were having trouble in your negotiations.  Being from Southern 

Illinois, we rely on several hospitals that would not be covered soon.   Asking us to 

leave hospitals and doctors we know and trust, is not only inconvenient, but very 

upsetting. I hope that in your negotiations you are considering the 450 families, in our 

area alone, that this would impact. Please keep all of us in mind as you continue your 

negotiations with HSHS. 

 

Sincerely, 

 


